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If you have any questions regarding information on this page, please call Ms. van Keulen, AP of Data and 
Technology, at (212) 496-0700 X 2261.  

     Any student can download a copy of the AP
Course Offerings Information Booklet at LaProgram.
org. This contains an overview of the AP Program
and relevant course descriptions.
     LaGuardia Arts High School encourages any
student who has a real interest in a subject to apply
for the AP class in that subject. We want every
student’s experience in such a challenging course to
be a positive one, however, so we encourage him or
her to apply for an AP class with the knowledge that
it poses a challenge and requires hard work. The
results of a recent survey of our AP teachers support
this idea: They believe that a student who applies for
an AP class should have the following qualities:
• a desire to be challenged
• excellent writing skills, which include note-taking
skills and the ability to write research papers
• willingness to work hard (30-45 minutes per day to
study that subject alone)
• reading comprehension at an adequate level
• willingness to thoroughly understand concepts
rather than merely memorizing rules
• a solid knowledge of English grammar and syntax
• willingness to take the AP exam in May
     We would like you to understand the extent to
which these rigorous courses benefi t you while also
comprehending the considerable challenge they
present. We hope that this brochure, in its fi fth
year of existence, will give you enough information to
make an informed decision about applying for an AP
class.

LaGuardia’s Fifth Annual AP Fair

Reminder:  Do not forget to reg-
ister for next year’s classes on 
Daedalus by Sunday, April 21!

Thanks to the 80+ student volunteers who 
helped to make the AP Fair a success!


